

To: Mr Peter Larsson Mr Jimmy Nordengren Örebro Kommun

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the community of the Union of the Baltic Cities and myself personally, please accept our deepest condolences following the tragic event that yesterday shook your city.

It is impossible to describe how much saddened we are by this act of violence, which claimed the lives of so many innocent people. This tragedy is a terrible loss for your city and country who have always cherished peace and security.

The Union of the Baltic Cities shares in your grief and extends the most sincere condolences to the families of the victims, the injured, and all residents of Örebro.

We wish you stay safe and strong.

Sincerely,

Mantas Jurgutis

President of the Union of the Baltic Cities